



Dear Parents,

Hi! We had a wonderful November filled with many blessings. It was so much fun sharing time with our Grandparents, baking Pumpkin Bread, and learning how God takes care of us. THANK YOU GOD! And...what creative, beautiful class turkeys!

It's so hard to believe that December is already here! It will be a very short, but exciting and busy month for us. Here are some of the fun details:

*Creating Parent Surprises...Shhhh...Shhhhh
*Gingerbread Day!

*Happy Birthday Jesus Party!

Please know how very much we appreciate all of YOU! Thank YOU so much for all of your support and help....AND for all the Goodness you send our way! We are BLESSED!

May His Love fill your hearts throughout the season!

Miss Tammy & Miss Christy

Jesus is the BEST gift of all!

